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July 2020 
We’re Back! 
The Calico Rock Museum & Visitor Center reopened on July 1.  Our staff are excited to be back 
and ready to welcome visitors to our community.  The visitor center and artisan gift shop are 
open to the public.  For the time being, the museum exhibits and restrooms remain closed due 
to the sanitation requirements. 
 
During the month of June, we opened The Marketplace on Main Street on weekends.  The 
public was very cooperative and our sales were very encouraging.  The Marketplace is now 
open Tuesday-Saturday, as well. 
 
During the month of June, we had 2,276 unique visitors to our websites.  We were able to serve 
the visitors to our community online while we were closed. 
 
Through our Main Street Calico Rock program, we are working diligently to assist our local 
businesses as they continue to navigate the regulations and challenges during the pandemic.  
Our goal is to make life easier for these small businesses that are the lifeblood of our 
community. 
 
Thank you for your support for the services we provide to our community! 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
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